
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE ELIGIBILITY FOR TEMPORARY PROTECTION FROM EVICTION UNDER FEDERAL LAW



Because of the global COVID-19 pandemic, you may be eligible for temporary protection from eviction under Federal law.
Learn the steps you should take now: 
· Visit www.cfpb.gov/eviction 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Or call a housing counselor at 800-569-4287

